Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested. The figures below relates to the period of 01/04/2013 – 30/04/2018.
You asked for:
1. How much section 106 money has been received by the council in the last five years?

£8,254,500
2. How much section 106 money, received by the council in the last five years, remains unspent?

A sum of £2,845,320 is currently held as unspent Section 106 money. Balances of this size are normal. The council holds annual balances of unspent Section 106 monies whilst projects are selected, designed and approved for implementation. Often monies are pooled until sufficient funds are available to commence a project which can take a number of years e.g. a school extension. Furthermore some monies cannot be spent until a trigger point is reached later in a development scheme e.g. roads adopted by the council.
3. How much section 106 money, received by the council in the last five years, remains unallocated?

£360,607. These funds were all received in 2017/18 and will be allocated following a project identification process involving officers and councillors.
4. How much section 106 money, received by the council in the last five years, has had to be returned due to not being spent or allocated before the agreed date?
None
Please note that the contributions received in any year are not spent in the same year. It takes time to pool funds and plan the projects. The funds which remain un-allocated were received in year 2017 and 2018.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall, 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

